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FEB 0 91983

MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold R. Denton, Director, Of fice of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation

Carlyle Michelson, Director, Office of Analysis and
Evaluation of Operational Data

John G. Davis, Director, Office of Nuclear Materials Safety
and Safeguards

FROM: James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator

SUBJECT: PERFORMANCE EVALUATION FOR SYSTEMATIC ASSESSMENT OF LICENSEE

PERFORMANCE (SALP) - CAROLINA POWER AND LIGHT COMPANY,

,

The NRC SALP Board meeting for the Carolina Power and Light Company has been
tentatively scheduled for March 29, 1983. Please submit your input for this
meeting by March 8,1983. The input should be in accordance with Part II of
the appendix to NRC Manual Chapter 0516. The time period and the phase of
activity covered by the appraisal is as follows:

Brunswick 1, 2, - January 1,1982 through January 31, 1983 - Operations

Robinson 2 - January 1,1982 through January 31, 1983 - Operations
_

Harris 1, 2 - January 1,1982 through January 31, 1983 - Construction

If we can be of assistance, please contact Don Price of my staff.
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Regional Administrator

cc: K. Seyf rit, AEOD
S. Mackay, NRR
G. Requa, NRR
N. Kadambi, NRR

~

CONTACT: D. S. Price ,

4g242-4195
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